BOARD OF CIVIL AUTHORITY MEETING
WEDS., OCTOBER 27 AT 7 P.M.
TOWN HALL IN THE MAIN HALL

AGENDA

	The Board of Civil Authority will meet at the above time and location to discuss the draft proposal for reapportionment of the State of Vermont legislative districts.  Reapportionment is required every 10 years following the completion of the census.  The Board will meet to discuss the proposed map and make recommendations to the Reapportionment Board.  
